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Bailey, Heather

From: Bryon Eagon < >
Sent: Sunday, May 16, 2021 6:09 PM
To: PLLCApplications
Subject: 5-17-21 Agenda Item 3 - Support from Neighbor

 

Greetings, 
 
This is Bryon Eagon, former Alder of District 8 (2009-2011). My wife and I own the home located at 2132 
Kendall Avenue. We would like to share our support for item 3 on the 5-17-21 agenda for the construction of an 
addition to our neighbor's home located at 2128 Kendall Avenue (immediately adjacent to our property). The 
proposed addition fits well with the character of the neighborhood. We encourage you to support the 
proposal and appreciate the work you do as part of the Landmarks Commission.  
 
Best, 
Bryon Eagon  
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